

Berry Hill Primary & Nursery School Black Scotch Lane Mansfield Nottinghamshire NG18 4JW

Head Teacher: Mr B Trenowden Telephone: 01623 478477 Email: office@berryhill.notts.sch.uk

6th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers.

I am excited that our After-School Sports Clubs will be starting soon, there will be lots of different opportunities for the children throughout the year for them to either continue with a sport they are passionate about or try something new!

Please have a look at the sports clubs which will begin week commencing 18th September with your child(ren) so you know which club they are interested in for when the links are sent out.

Autumn 1

Day	Club	Led by
Monday	Year 1/2 Multi Skills	Mr Wells
Tuesday	Year 3/4 Basketball	Mr Wells
Wednesday	Year 5/6 Handball	Mr Wells
Thursday	Year 2/3 Football	Mr Wells
Friday	Year 5/6 Tag Rugby	Mr Wells

Day	Club	Led by
Monday	Year 5/6 Football	Mrs Harris, Miss Beal and
		Miss Shaw
Thursday	Year 4 Football	Miss Shaw and Miss
		Fullwood

If your child does not have PE on the same day as their club they will need to bring in their PE kit and will get changed at the end of the school day.

Forms links will be sent out on Monday 11th September, the link for all clubs will remain open until 3:30pm on Wednesday 13th September. Places will not be based on those who complete the link first. If the club is oversubscribed when the link has closed then names will be drawn to ensure everyone has the same opportunity. Children who miss out on a club during Autumn 1 will have priority during Autumn 2. You will be notified on Thursday 14th September whether your child has a place at the club and confirming the details. All clubs will begin straight after-school and

will finish at 4:30pm. Please be prompt on collection at 4:30pm from the main office gate.

I am really looking forward to the clubs beginning and for the children to have the opportunity to enjoy and participate in a range of sports.

If you have any queries or questions then please feel free to contact me via the school office.

Kind regards,

Miss Shaw

PE Lead